Kathy O'Rear

From: Glorianne Wollen

Sent:Wednesday, August 13, 2014 3:39 PMTo:Stephen Giesbrecht; Kathy O'RearCc:Janet Holten; Chris Cotta; Karl HagermanSubject:FW: PSG DDF - RFQ #1 Response

Subject: FW: PSG DDF - RFQ #1 Response RFQ 1 Water Meter Response.pdf

Hello Steve.

Attached is the RFQ concerning the Water Utilities request for an addition to the Drive Down Facility project. Upon review Karl & Chris realized due to no existing water vault adjacent to the staging area on Nordic a permanent meter was needed on site. I asked PND to contact Tamico for a quote, which has be provided for the Assembly's consideration at an Assembly meeting if you agree.

Chris or Karl might be better to ask the technicalities of the request, but below is the original request from Chris. Thanks for your consideration. Glo

From: Chris Cotta

Sent: Friday, February 07, 2014 11:17 AM

To: Glorianne Wollen **Cc:** Karl Hagerman

Subject: Meter for Drive Down Water Service?

Glo,

This is to follow up on our conversation earlier today:

Karl and I were discussing the lack of a water meter for the new water service to the drive down float. Although a seasonal meter could be installed every year when the system is hooked up and removed upon winterizing, it would probably be less long term hassle for all parties if a meter box or vault was installed to hold a permanent meter. Since there is going to be electric service nearby, an above ground hot box -similar to those at the Port Dock - could work if an underground meter vault isn't practical. Thanks for agreeing to consider this – please look into the possibilities and let us know if a permanent water meter can be incorporated into the drive down project.

Chris Cotta Assistant Public Works Director Petersburg Borough T (907) 772-4430 x26 F (907) 772-4102

From: Per Rasmussen [mailto:PRasmussen@pndengineers.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2014 3:00 PM

To: Glorianne Wollen

Cc: John Demuth; Dick Somerville **Subject:** PSG DDF - RFQ #1 Response

Hello Glo,

Attached please find TI's response to RFQ #1 for the PB consideration. PND finds the Contractor's proposal acceptable.

Thanks,